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Crystal News 
 

This week in Maths we have been using our knowledge of column methods to solve word 
addition and subtraction problems. Over the week we progressed to look at tricky 2step problems, 
with some questions even including a mix of addition and subtraction! We have needed to read 
these carefully and really look for clue words to help us know what to do. In English we have been 
writing a chapter of our book, Fantastic Mr Fox 
applying our learning on inverted commas for 
speech. The children have particularly 
enjoying writing speech for Farmers Boggis, 
Bunce and Bean! 

This week has been anti-bullying week. Mrs 
Williams launched our week with an assembly 
and we have been busy in the afternoons 
discussing and completing some activities 
around the theme, Bystanders and Making a 
noise. We have also celebrated interfaith day 
with online stories from representatives of 
different faiths and how they feel we can help 
to save the planet. In Art we continued our 
learning around paint and the artist Jackson Pollock. This week we 
explored a drip technique using pipettes to drip paint and move paint 
in our sketch books. We have been busy creating cube nets on Word 
ready for our Egg drop experiment in DT. Their challenge is to see 
who can protect their egg the best! We have continued to explore 
gymnastics and inventive games in our PE this week.  

Important notices 

Friday 24th Non uniform day 

Please can children bring in a piece of cardboard/toilet roll tube 
each by Mon 20th Nov   

Puxton Park trip 29th Nov   

Have a lovely weekend, 

Miss Hurford  

  


